
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

     Under the Governor Whitmer's new executive order, all students must wear masks in 
classrooms, K-12, beginning October 5, 2020. Please see 
article:   https://www.mlive.com/public-interest/2020/09/elementary-students-must-wear-
masks-in-school-under-new-michigan-executive-order.html 

Here at Holy Family School, as well as our other GCCS schools, masks have become 
part of our uniform. More often than not, our students are keeping their masks on in all 
the lower elementary classrooms. I am confident that this will not be an obstacle for our 
students.  

Enjoy the beautiful weather this weekend! 

Mrs. Theresa Purcell 

Principal 

Holy Family Catholic School 
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